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1. Our	current	berry	revenue	source	is	split	between	sells	from	farm	side,	and	

farmers'	markets.		

2. Having	the	opportunity	to	have	our	berries	made	into	wine,	will	enable	us	to	

have	a	market	for	berries	that	aren't	quite	up	to	standards.	

3. Enabling	us	to	sell	the	wine	farm	side	AND	at	the	Farmers'	Market	would	

help	sustain	our	family	business	for	longer	than	the	short	6-8	weeks	of	berry	

sales.	

4. Enabling	us	to	add	wine	as	another	product	for	berry	use,	would	enable	us	to	

produce	a	late	(substandard)	berry	crop	to	expand	our	harvest	season.	

5. Having	wine	sales	would	provide	for	additional	jobs	in	our	community.	


